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Orc Group Holding AB and Orc Group invite to an 

investor telephone conference on November 12 

 

Orc Group Holding AB and Orc Group invite you to attend an investor telephone conference  

(in English) on Thursday, November 12, 2015 at 3.00 p.m. CET. CEO Torben Munch and CFO 

Tony Falck will present and comment on the group´s interim report for January – September 

2015. 

Register by e-mail at ir@orc-group.com or phone +46 8 506 477 00 no later than November 9, 

2015. When registering please include your name, e-mail and phone number. 

 
About Orc 
Orc is the global market leader in electronic trading technology for listed derivatives. Successful 

trading desks of premier institutions rely on Orc to stay ahead in increasingly dynamic and 

competitive markets. We deliver unrivaled next-generation solutions for advanced trading, market 

access and electronic execution to leading trading firms, market makers, banks and brokers 

worldwide. With 200 customers in more than 30 countries, access to over 150 trading venues and 

offices in each of the world’s key financial centers, Orc offers true global capabilities.  

 

In October 2015, Orc joined forces with CameronTec, the global standard in financial messaging 

infrastructure, to create the most powerful trading and connectivity technology offering for capital 

markets. 

 

Orc is owned by Orc Group Holding AB which in turn is majority-owned by Nordic Capital Fund 

VII. 

 
www.orc-group.com 
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